Welcome to
2nd, 3rd & 4th Grades!

Dear Families,

First, welcome back to another year for your amazing child! Our
class is moving upstairs, a big step in Sargent school! This coming
year will be an exciting and a busy one. Together we will explore
and learn about many new things.

To prepare for a successful year it's important that you confinue
to practice your reading and math facts over the summer. Being
fluent in your addition, subtraction and for our 3rd graders, their
multiplication facts and skip counting will make our math lessons
much easier!

Attached to this letter is our supply list. Please bring your
supplies on the first day of school. Please label all of the supplies with
your name.

Have a great summer and we look forward to seeing you soon!

-Mrs. Lizewski



Mrs. Lizewski’s 2nd,3rd and dth
Supply List
Please put your name on all of your supplies.

d 1 --—-spiral-bound 9"x12" sketchbook for art
d  4--— glue sticks

3 3 --—--packs of pencils

3 4 --— marble notebooks NO SPIRALS PLEASE
Q 4 --—-- pocket folders

d 4 boxes of tissues

d 2 -—--packs of index cards

d 1—- box of crayons
d 1 --—--box of colored pencils
Q 1 --—-pair of earbuds/headphones (very important!- | will notify you if your

child does NOT need a pair)
a2 ---- Highlighters
Qd 1 -— pack of wide ruled paper

d  3-—-- Containers of Clorox Wipes



